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These gun bills only deprive citizens of their 2nd Amendment right while allowing 

lawmakers to ignore tackling the root causes of mental illness and violence. More 

bills focusing on guns will not accomplish anything but force lawsuits.  Trying to 

disarm law-abiding citizens by a government is a red flag, and that appears to be the 

intent from the continual cranking out of anti-gun bills that we keep seeing from those 

who seem to forget that they were elected to make sure our Constitution and Rights 

are protected. 


